
EMAIL RECEIVED BY SACOSS FROM ADVANCE SA 
 
From: Jenny Low [mailto:jenny@advancesaparty.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 5 March 2018 6:10 PM 

To: Catherine Earl 
Subject: Election policies and report card 

 

Dear Catherine,  

 

Thank you for calling to follow up on a response from Advance SA regarding SACOSS' 

election policies and report card - I apologise for the delay in response. 

 

Advance SA is broadly supportive of SACOSS' election policies. We will support legislative 

change as SACOSS have identified however this support is dependent upon the finer details 

of each of the Bills and notwithstanding our broad support, we reserve the right to change our 

position subject to the details. 

 

Advance SA's policy regarding traffic fines is to bring the level of South Australia's fines in 

line with the national average. Although this differs to SACOSS' proposal we would not 

necessarily vote against such a Bill if it were presented before Parliament. 

 

I trust this is of assistance. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Regards 

Jenny Low 

Advance SA 
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